
 

 

 
 
 

25.11.20 
 
Dear parents/carers 
 
 
We have, this year, decided to take part in a ‘Christmas Jumper Day’ fundraising event to help raise 
money for Francis House. More information about Francis House can be found by clicking on the link 
below. 
 
https://www.francishouse.org.uk/who-we-are/about-us/ 
 
Now, more than ever, Francis House needs our support. 
 
Due to the Coronavirus crisis, all of their summer fundraising events were cancelled and they are facing 
a huge shortfall of £250,000. 
  
On Wednesday 9th December we are asking for as many children as possible to come into school 
wearing a Christmas jumper. The staff in school will also be taking part in this event. In return for 
wearing a festive jumper, we are kindly requesting that you make a donation to the ‘Francis House’ 
fund. This can be contributed by clicking on the link below to our Just Giving page. 
 
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/Jenny-Martin26    
 
We are really looking forward to a very festive day that will also help us to raise money for such a 
worthwhile cause.  
 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Kind regards 
 
The Freshfield Team 
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